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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 



 

Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 97.78% 3 Pelicans 99.26% 2 

Little Fish 93.87% 0 Angels 96.55% 1 

Little Lambs 97.41% 2 Faith 99.63% 1 

Peacocks 96.67% 0 Hope 97.78% 2 

Phoenix 97.41% 2       

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Friday 12th July—We are working hard to develop the outdoor area in KS1 and would really  
appreciate your support in raising funds to help us make this happen. On Friday 12th July, we 
will be having a NON-UNIFORM day and a bake sale, where cakes will be sold at 20p each. We 
would be really grateful if you could support us by sending your child to school with a £1  
donation. If you wish to donate cakes or treats for this fundraiser, please speak to Miss Jane.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.          

BB FRIENDS SUMMER DISCO—FRIDAY 12TH JULY 

RECEPTION & KS1—2.15PM—3PM 

KS2—3.15PM—4.15PM 

£1 ENTRY £1 SNACK PACK 

As this is a non school uniform day, children are welcome to wear their 
party clothes into school on that day.  Please ensure the snack and entry 

money are given to the TA’s in the morning. 



Calling all parents! 

KS1 are hoping to develop their outdoor area and we’d love 
your help!  If you would be able to donate any plants or plant 
pots to help create a quiet, natural space for the children, 
please see Miss Jane! 

Thank you. 

There is a drop in session to meet with a family worker on weds 10th July 12.30-14.30 at St Austell Family 
Hub, Woodland Road.  There is a high likelihood that this will be the last drop in session until the start of 
next term. Do not miss the opportunity to discuss with them whether a referral to their service could 
help you and your family. 
Family workers can  provide advice and guidance on how to take steps to manage challenging behaviour, 
help to create more helpful routines and structure for families and can also tailor their support to the  
individual needs of families; so if you have a query or would like some support for your family, regardless 
of the topic, pop along to see them. 
 
Alternatively you can make contact with Terri-Anne, your parent support advisor by sending an email to 
terri-anne.old@celticcross.education, by messaging on 07903613074 or by asking at reception for an  
appointment to meet face to face. 

Terri-Anne Old 

Parent Support Advisor 
Bishop Bronescombe School 
01726 64322/ 07903 613074 
 
Normal working days Monday 08.30-16.30, Wednesday 08.30-16.30 and Thursdays 08.30-13.30 




